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REMINDER: 
Parent-Teacher  

Curriculum Conferences 

 

Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 

 

Time: 4:30-7:30 pm 

 

Location: Your Child’s Classroom 

 

You will have an opportunity to meet with your children’s 

teachers so that you can better support their learning. 

 

Our parents and family members are invited to our 

Flu Shot Clinic during this time.   

Get your flu shot at P.S. 52! 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you!  


